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Rick Walker Eric Lenzi
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MEMO
TO: Barrington ZBA A
FROM: Chief Walker p hg{\lu\
DATE: Sept.16 2014
RE: Proposed Powder Coating Operation at 84 Greenhill Road

In my opinion based on known information about the proposed powder coating operation
to be located at 84 Greenhill Road, as long as the project meets all applicable building
and fire codes and is constructed as such, I do not feel that this operation will place any
additional burden on the Town of Barrington Fire & Rescue Department. I also do not
believe this operation will put any additional life safety hazards or concerns in the
neighborhood.



